
ATTACHMENT 4 
 
 
 
 
Feb 25, 2016 
 
 
Dr. Fred Guzek, President 
Kansas State University Faculty Senate 
Fairchild Hall 
CAMPUS 
 
Dear President Guzek: 
 
The Electronic Mail Policy, PPM 3455, requires the Vice Provost for IT Services (VP ITS) to 
report annually to the Faculty Senate regarding cases where permission to access data was 



During calendar year 2015, the CIO/VP-ITS granted permission for the following 36 cases (note 
there were 19 cases in 2013, 28 cases in 2012, 21 cases in 2011, 22 cases in 2010, 17 cases in 
2009, 18 cases in 2008, 10 in 2007, and 28 in 2006): 
 
Item b: 2 cases – Both related to removing privileges for terminated employees 
 
Item c: 3 cases – all related to gaining access to a terminated employee’s data  
 
Item d: 20 cases – eight cases related to missing or stolen computer equipment; four 


